DAVID WAINWRIGHT

MICHAEL MARSDEN Haysham, England

p 47 Johannesburg, S. Africa ERNEST L. WILLIAMS

Macclesfield, England

p 46

p 48

Our first student from the continent of Africa;

he married Betty from Alabama (?).

THE 1960 ENVOY on pages 158-165 then gives the Preview of the British Campus and a far larger number of foreign students will be enrolled there that fall together with transfers from the Pasadena campus. This entire series of events was started in the summer of 1956 with the insistance of one very persistant Canadian Ken Mowat, whose desire to attend Ambassador led us to apply for permission to enroll foreign students. Forms had to be filled out; I took copies of the College Bulletins, of the ENVOYS, plus other materials showing that we were a genuine college, not a "diploma mill", nor were we a "subversive group" in the U.S. working against the best interests of the Nation. Approval was obtained easily and the doors were opened to worldwide expansion.